
General analysis workflow for Tennant et al, 2018

Overview 
This document describes the structure of the analysis workflow for 
Tennant et al, 2018. The general workflow of analysis is described 
below. Raw data is collected from behavioral experiments and imaging 
of virus expression. Raw data is then analysed using custom written 
python scripts. Following this, statistical analysis is performed in 
R. 

Raw data 
Two main types of raw data are generated: behavioral data and 
confocal images of virus expression. For behavioral data, raw data 
for a single experiment is parsed into HDF5 file format. Thus, each 
HFD5 file contains all the data for each mouse, over each day for a 
single experiment. For the purpose of quantifying virus expression, 
confocal images (.nd2 and . files) are generated. During 
quantification images are saved as .tif or .png files for viewing of 
manually selected ROIs. Results of measurements from ROIs are saved 
to .txt files. These results are then collated in a single excel/txt 
file for each experiment for further analysis.

Raw data (HDF5 file format) can be found in the ‘Py_Analysis’ folder 
whilst confocal images can be found in the ‘Histology’ in folder.

Python analysis
Behavioral data (HDF5 file format) and results from virus 
quantification are then analysed in custom written python scripts. 
Various analyses are performed to generate measures of an animal’s 
behavioral performance and examine these measures in regards to 
virus quantification. Behavioral measures are then output to a .csv 
file for statistical analysis. 

All custom written python code, HDF5 files, and txt output files 
from the analyses can be found under ‘Py_Analysis’. 

Statistical analysis
Statistical analysis was performed in R using RStudio. Output from 
python behavioral analysis in the form of .csv files is imported to 
custom written R code for the purpose of carrying out statistical 
analysis. Code is split according to the figure it contributes 
towards such that all the analysis for each figure is contained 
within its own folder. 

All statistical analysis can be found under ‘R_Analysis’

Note: each section above additionally has its own “README” document 
which details the layout of data and its use. 




